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From: Tripp, Anthony
To: "Green, James F."; 
cc: Ann Sobolewski; Youngen, Doug; 


Kothur, Bheem; 
Subject: RE: Stock Purchase
Date: Monday, May 23, 2011 4:09:00 PM


Mr. Green:
 
The used oil processing permit that Perma-Fix of Fort Lauderdale currently holds should not 
require any modifications or notifications due to the stock purchase that you describe 
below.  That permit, which is a combined used oil and solid waste permit, is due to expire 
November 19, 2012.  The renewal application for that permit is due no later than September 
20, 2012 and the fee shall be $3,000.  If you intend to change the financial mechanism for 
that facility then you will need to contact Mr. Bheem Kothur at (850) 245-8781 or Bheem.
kothur@dep.state.fl.us to obtain the specifics for that process.  The old financial mechanism 
will be released only when the new mechanism is in place.  
 
There are also registrations and certifications for used oil and hazardous waste transporters 
at this location.  No submittals are necessary for these.  Similarly, if you intend to change 
the insurance mechanisms for these registrations and certifications then the new mechanisms 
would need to be in place before the old could be released.  
 
Please contact me if you have any additional questions.
 
 
Anthony R. Tripp, Ph.D., P.E.
Professional Engineer III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8766
 


From: Green, James F. [mailto:jgreen@triumvirate.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2011 12:55 PM 
To: Tripp, Anthony 
Cc: Ann Sobolewski; Youngen, Doug 
Subject: Stock Purchase
 
Dear Mr. Tripp:
 
Thank you for speaking to me today.  I will await your return phone call confirming 
our conversation.
 
As mentioned, Triumvirate Environmental Services is proposing to purchase 100% 
of the stock of Perma-Fix of Fort Lauderdale.  The permit holder will not change as 
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the permit is held in the corporation’s name.  We understand that specific notices 
may be required and we look forward to proceeding per your direction.
 
Thank you for your help.
 
James F. Green 
South East Region Vice President 
61 Inner Belt Rd, Somerville, MA 02143


Office: (617) 628 8098
Cell Phone: (617) 413 3639
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